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How can a virgin seeking happily ever after with a hot pop star who has a penchant for threesomes
win her fantasy man? Kimber Edgington desperately needs a plan to convince Jesse McCall, who's
been her friend and secret crush since they spent a summer together as teenagers, that they are
meant for each other. But all the tabloid stories about his sexual escapades make her feel oh so
inadequate. Determined to prove she's woman enough for Jesse, Kimber turns to bodyguard Deke
Trenton for sexual education. Bold and brash, Deke warns Kimber that playing with him is playing
with fire. But he can't bear to imagine the innocent beauty in someone else's arms. So Deke and his
super sexy cousin, Luc, take Kimber under their wings and dangerously close to the edge of
ecstasy. Though she's saved herself for Jesse, Kimber soon learns he's not the man adept at
stroking her aching, endless need. That's Deke, and he can't resist when Kimber begs for more-and
more.
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Decadent stars Kimber Edgington as she's tracking down ex Army Ranger Deke Trenton and his
cousin, Luc Traverson for help. She needs a crash course in menage so she can prove to her
girlhood crush, Jesse McCall, that she's not afraid of his menage proclivities and can handle it.
Since she was seventeen she's been fascinated by Deke and the rumors surrounding his love life
and she hopes he can be the one to teach her. Luc is only too happy to step in as her sexual tutor
but Deke has his reservations. He's wanted Kimber from the moment he saw her, but his own
personal hangups prevented him from making a move, plus there was the added fact of her being

underage at the time and her father threatened to cut off his balls if he so much as looked in her
direction. At first he tries to scare her off, to show her how intense being with two men can be, but
when he realizes she'll only go to someone else for lessons, he agrees to teach her. He agrees that
he and Luc will play sexual tutor with their little houseguest for two weeks, with the understanding
that there will be no emotion involved. Deke is trying to protect his heart and a secret that he's been
hiding for twelve years and he's afraid Kimber is going to blast right through all his carefully erected
barriers. Luc is also hiding behind a facade and has his own reasons for agreeing to Kimber's plan.
He is putting all his hopes for a perfect life with the three of them and is going to use every
manipulative, sensual weapon he has. While the fun and games begin, there is a dangerous stalker
out to get Kimber's father through her and after a vicious attack the men snap into protective mode
and hide her away for protection.
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